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9th July 2024  

  

  

 

Dear parents / carers,  

  

This letter is to outline the upcoming dates and times for the Year 6 performance that the children 

have worked incredibly hard on.  

  

The evening show is on Thursday 18th of July at 7pm. Doors will open from around 6:45pm. We ask 

that children arrive back in school at 6pm that evening to allow time to prepare for the show.   

  

We are also offering an extra show to accommodate different schedules. This will be on Wednesday 

17th of July at 1:45pm. Doors will open from around 1:30pm.  

  

The children and Year 6 team are incredibly excited to welcome you in to watch their last 

performance in primary school.  

  

We look forward to seeing you then,  

  

Miss Hill and Mr Batchelor   
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